
 
 
 

 

Online Voting and Quorum 
 

 

 
Web Address: https://theconservatory.ivotehoa.com/register 

 

If we do not have your email address, you can still vote online. Please go to the web address 

listed above and click Contact Us to request your code.  Check your spam and junk mail 

folders for this broadcast email and/or add this address to your contacts list. 

There are two (2) options to vote. 

1. Vote online (preferred). Electronic voting is safe and easy. Follow the instructions 

on the invitation email you receive from our voting site 

theconservatory@ivotehoa.com. 

2. Request a paper ballot at clientcare@amihoa.com.  Candidate information is on 

the website at https://www.conservatoryhoa.com/annual-meeting.  

 

             Voting begins Thursday, November 14, 2024, at 12:01 AM 

              Voting ends Wednesday, December 4, 2024, at 5:00 PM 

 
ONLY ONE VOTE PER HOME 

 
                        If you have any questions, contact clientcare@amihoa.com or 720-633-9722. 

 

 

Thank you, 

Your HOA Board of Directors 
 

As in prior years to help the community achieve quorum, the vote will 

be conducted online. If we have your email address, you will receive 

an invitation to vote electronically. 
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